
Lockport Pre-Kindergarten Newsletter  
 
Weeks 3 and 4:  August 26-September 6, 2024 
 
All About Me/Five Senses 

INTRODUCING: 1, 2, 3, 4, Ee, Ff, circle, square, triangle, rectangle 
STORY #1:   Taffy Apple 
MANNERS 3 & 4 Please and Thank You. 
 

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
This week in Language 
the children are going 
to learn all about their 
5 Senses and one 
another. We will focus 
on the senses through 
stories, flannel boards, 
and songs. The 
children are going to 
practice reading their 
first story called, 
“Taffy Apple”. The 
words for this story are 
Run, run, Jump, jump, 
Taffy, and Apple. 
Once they master the 
sight words, they will 
be able to take the 
story home. We will 
also learn the fable, 
“The Boy Who Cried 
Wolf”. 

CONCEPT: 
 
In Concept, we will 
have a great time 
learning about the 5 
Senses that we have. 
The children will 
graph eye color, have a  
taste test, smell 
different aromas, and 
use the sense of touch 
to figure out what is 
inside the mystery bag. 
We will add the 
numbers 1-4 and the 
letters Ee and Ff to the 
shelf jobs. We will 
also add the new 
reading story job to the 
shelf.  We are going on 
a sensory walk.  The 
children will get to 
play “What is that 
sound?” game. 
 
 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
The children will 
continue to work on 
their readiness papers 
and writing their 
names. We always 
start our letters and 
numbers at the top. 
When we write our 
names, we only make 
the first letter 
uppercase. We will 
work on some topic 
related papers as well. 
We may play with 
playdough and 
shaving cream for our 
sense of touch and 
color with our eyes 
closed for the sight 
sense.  The children 
will get to hand paint 
and sensory (smell & 
feel) paint! 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
We will be closed on 
Monday, September 2 
in observation of 
Labor Day. 
 
Don’t forget to send a 
sweatshirt with your 
child to keep at 
school.  
 
So far the children 
have been doing 
great! Never hesitate 
to ask us any 
questions!  We are 
here, not only for 
your child, but you as 
well! 
 
 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

Looking forward to a great 
year!     

 
Miss. Love and Mrs. Ashley 


